Friday Flyer – June 18, 2021

News You Can UUse From the UU Church of Saco and Biddeford

Church Activities This Week:

Office Hours (working from home)

Administrator, Brian Dustin V

We-Sa-Su - 8AM to 11AM

Caring Needs — Please contact church office.

Upcoming Events and Activities

• Clynk Bags/Hannaford Cards

During this time of physical distancing, Sonja Gerken is happy to deliver Clynk bottle bags (to support UUCSB) to your door. Just email her at s55gerken@gmail.com. You may also contact Ellie L. (eleanor.lockwood@twc.com) to arrange purchase of Hannaford cards.

Message from Rev. Shay

Dear friends.

I wanted to offer some closing words as we let go of this shared ministry and move on to what's next, but I find myself at a loss as to what to say, so here are the links to my final two sermons - for those of you who were unable to be there and for anyone who would like to revisit what was said. We did some wonderful work together and I take many fond memories and wise lessons with me as I go. I hope you will do the same. All my best wishes and blessings to you as you move forward.

Sunday, May 16th - The Stories We Tell - https://vimeo.com/563466030/f1000d8ecf

Sunday, May 23rd - Behold, Your Music! -

https://vimeo.com/554898789/640a42ff55

Rev. Shay received a \$740 gift card from our beloved Congregation. Thank you all for giving her this wonderful gift. Pat S. Enclosed the gift in a notecard that wishes her "Smooth Sailing and Calm Seas ahead."